Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF JUVENILE JUSTICE
Departmental
The Department of Juvenile Justice announces an additional public hearing regarding the proposed Secure Detention Rules 63G-2.001-.012, F.A.C., to which all interested persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Friday, June 9, 2006, 10:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.
PLACE: DJJ Headquarters, Knight Building, Room 108, 2737 Centerview Drive, Tallahassee, Florida
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Changes have been suggested to the proposed Rule Chapter 63G-2, F.A.C. Titled: Secure Detention Services. As a result of those changes, an additional public meeting has been scheduled.
